Mid year evaluation of Superintendent Martina Wagner
December 18th, 2023

Summary

The Red Wing School Board recently met to conduct the mid term evaluation of our
Superintendent, using an evaluation tool that listed several questions with a four point numerical
scale along with an area for board member comments. This was completed before the
December 4th, 2023 board meeting.

The Board concluded that Superintendent Wagner is doing a good job and is an effective leader.
The Board discussed that she has brought together a very good team to lead our district into the
future.

Wagner Wednesdays and community engagement was needed and she is being actively
involved in our community.

It was mentioned that the Board understands that there has been time spent on past issues and
concerns. They wanted her to know that they do not want her and her team to get overwhelmed

by trying to do too much right away.

The other thing mentioned was the finances and budgeting as an area that the Board wants her
to remain involved in as dollars keep getting tighter and stretched.

In the end the Board is happy with her performance as the Superintendent.

Jim Bryant
Red Wing School Board Chair



